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PreK 2 Hawkletts�Newsletter


May 13, 2016





 THANK YOU to CLARA and her family for the Magnificent Munchies!!


If anyone else would like to kindly sign up for next week.. please do!








Mrs. (Berta) Baxter            			Email address: bbaxter@hpes.org�Hyde Park Elementary School                 Webpage:  http://hpesprek2hawklettts.weebly.com/�50 East Main Street					�888-2237 ext. 1024








Important Dates





5/20/16


Early Release Day





NOTE CHANGE:





Our tentative last day of Preschool is THURSDAY: 6/2/16 with more info to come on a Special Event!





We are also hoping to offer a SPECIAL EVENT for ALL before moving on next year! We are looking at 6/3/16





(This would include ALL Children in both Preschool sessions)











      Classroom News


Week at a Glance:





What a busy and crazy few days! As we had mentioned last week, assessments started this week and we have worked hard to keep our learning moving forward as we complete these mandatory requirements. 


This week… we were introduced to a new letter/sound (I…is for insect).  We also looked at a new shape this week. Kristy Crescent is shaped like a moon. During our math centers we practiced writing our numbers correctly and read a book about how this is done.


Our Theme this week revolved around INSECTS/BUGS… we were Scientists as we looked though magnifying glasses to discover the differences in each insect. 


We also played with different colored glass pieces… we discovered how we can mix colors to make a new color! 











5 More Days of PreK 2


2015-2016





We hope you all enjoyed your Muffins with Mom Day! We had so much fun practicing our songs and preparing your wonderful appreciation and acknowledgement gifts!!





THANK YOU MOMS!! 


YOU ROCK!











PREK 2 Team


Berta Baxter, Katrina Lanphear,


Janet Murray, Frieda Mayo,


 and Hannah Tibbits 





Eating Options


BREAKFAST


Thursday: Grab n Go


Friday: Farmer’s Breakfast


LUNCH


Thursday: Pizza





Friday: Chicken or Fish on Bun





COST:    (B) 1.50  	 (L) 2.75





More News:


We have some very sad news. Mrs. Frieda’s last day with the Hawkletts was today. She has been a tremendous asset to our class.  We prepared a song and created a memory book for her.  Each one of our Hawkletts has a special memory with Mrs. Frieda. She was a special teacher to each of the Hawkletts and Mrs. Baxter as well.  Mrs. Frieda has many years of experience in early childhood care/education.  Her advice, suggestions, and assistance were a gift to Mrs. Baxter as a first year teacher. 


We will all appreciate Mrs. Frieda!  She is a an amazing educator, co worker, and


child advocate.





     WE WISH MRS. FRIEDA


                ALL OUR BEST!!!











